
From:  LAFD Request <LAFDrequest+noreply@lacity.org>

Sent time:  04/16/2020 08:30:51 AM

To:  mindy.nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  Re: Notice of Completion and Availability for the Hollywood Center Project Draft EIR (ENV-2018-2116-EIR)
 

Thank you for submitting your request. Please be advised that ALL CPRA requests must now be made 
through the following website: recordsrequest.lacity.org 

 You are encouraged to contact our office to check the status of your request 5-7 business days 
after submitting it at (213) 978-3820. On behalf of the men and women of the LAFD, thank you for 
your request and have a safe and wonderful day.

TO COMPLETE YOUR REQUEST, PLEASE CLICK ON THE FOLLOWING LINK AND FILL OUT THE FORM:

https://goo.gl/forms/BSWs2Cc1iCB5AuFJ2

Los Angeles Fire Department
Community Liaison Office/Media Relations
(213) 978-3820

Do You Follow LAFD on Social Media? 

@LAFD (breaking news)
@LAFDtalk (conversation & casual inquiries)
@LAFDChief (the Fire Chief's thoughts)
https://www.facebook.com/LosAngelesFireDepartment
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